New deadline for expressions of interest from audit companies 

The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI) extended to January 20, 2009 the deadline for expressions of interest from audit companies, interested in performing financial audit of ANRCETI 2008 budget administration.

Previously, the Agency invited interested audit companies to submit their expressions of interest by January 15, 2009. The Agency would like to reiterate that in the audit company selection process, we it will seek companies with proven experience in performing financial audits of public institutions.

The Agency’ accounting system is based on the instruction „On Accounting Systems in Public Institutions”, approved through Ministry of Finance Order no. 85 of October 9, 1996. The Agency will provide the selected company with all the documents and information required for the audit, starting with January 26, 2009. The selected company is supposed to present an audit report before February 25, 2009.

ANRCETI is a central public regulatory authority on electronic communications and information technology market, exercising its powers pursuant to the legislation in force, under the status of a legal person with independent budget. As provided by Art. 12 of Law of Electronic Communications no. 241-XVI of November 15, 2007, the budget of the Agency is approved by the Administrative Board, within the limits necessary for ensuring its appropriate activity and financial independence. The administration of the budget is verified by an independent audit, whose report is annually presented, before March 1, to the Government.

Audit companies are invited to deliver their expressions of interest by fax: 222-885 or e-mail: balic@anrceti.md.

Contact: Mrs. Liubovi Balic, ANRCETI chief accountant, tel. 251-332.
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